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LETTER DATED 26 NOVEMBER 1997 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to inform you that Mr. Kai Eide, my Special
Representative and Coordinator of United Nations Operations in Bosnia and
Herzegovina, will relinquish his post on 15 January 1998. I wish to place on
record my deep appreciation of the way in which Mr. Eide has carried out his
important assignment.

To succeed Mr. Eide, it is my intention to appoint Ms. Elizabeth Rehn
(Finland). She will take up her appointment on 16 January 1998.

I should be grateful if you would bring this matter to the attention of the
members of the Security Council.

(Signed) Kofi A. ANNAN

-----

97-34393 (E) 011297 


